
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 21, 2010 

 

 

 

Ms. Patty Tometich 

UNI-NABL 

360 Westfield Avenue, Tech 1 Level 3 

Waterloo, IA 50701 

  

 

 

Dear Ms. Tometich 

 

This letter confirms your ISO/IEC 17025: 2005 re-accreditation assessment was 

scheduled on 4/22/10 with PJLA assessors, Doug Berg and  Hans Vishwanath. 

 

As I am sure you are aware, your current ISO/IEC 17025: 2005 Certificate L08-29-R1 

expired on 5/12/2010.  This letter extends that certificate, issued to the address above, 

until October 22, 2010.   

 

A new certificate will be issued following the completion of the ISO/IEC 17025: 2005 

assessment, the acceptance of any corrective action, the recommendation of the executive 

committee for re-accreditation, and full payment for the audit. 

 

If we can be of any further assistance to you, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Thank you for selecting Perry Johnson Laboratory Accreditation, Inc. 

 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

 

 

Tracy Szerszen 

Operations Manager 



 


